
Counselor’s Corner 

Upcoming Events

Miss Martin, Starline Elementary

Welcome Back! 
Starline is excited to welcome the 

children back to school this year! 

We are prepared to help students 

adjust to a social setting while 

focusing their attention on their 

academics. 

August 5, 2021 –

Orientation - 2nd-

6th and Gifted 

Classes

6:00pm – 7:00pm

August 9, 2021 –

First Grade Parent 

Workshop

5:30 pm - 6:30 pm

August 27, 2021 –

Family Movie Night 

6:30pm-8:30pm

Reminders

Phone: 928-505-1490
Email: Marti.Martin@lhusd.org

Contact

Early Release 

Thursdays – 1:00pm

Spirit shirts/club 

shirts can be worn 

on Friday!

I will be available for students and 

parents Monday through Friday. 

Each morning, you can find me 

outside in the front greeting 

students. My goal this month is 

getting to know your students and 

make them feel comfortable!
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